
DATE: July 26, 1999 

TO: 

FROM 

Kim Pena, Division of Legal Services 

Walter D’Haeseleer, Division of Communications 

SUBJECT: Docket No. 990942-TC, Request for name change on pay telephone certificate 
number 5061 from GEORGE C. BROWN to GEORGE C. BROWN d/b/a 
BROWN’S MODERN BARBER SHOP 

GEORGE C. BROWN p 5 8 )  has requested a name change on his Certificate No. 5061 from 
GEORGE C. BROWN to GEORGE C. BROWN d/b/a BROWN’S MODERN BARBER 
SHOP. 

Since the change does not involve a change of control or- transfer of assets, it is my 
recommendation that the name change be acknowledged and that the certificate be reissued. 

As required in Chapter 2.07, Section C.3 of the Administrative P r m e s ,  this is to inform you 
that I concur with the name change on Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity No. 5061 
from GEORGE C. BROWN to GEORGE C. BROWN d/b/a BROWN’S MODERN 
BARBER SHOP. 

Should you require additional information, please contact Toni J. McCoy at (850) 413-6532. 
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